





Message from the Project Directors Kathryn Hassell, MD & Janet Thomas, MD

October 2018

Join Our List.

Join Our Mailing List!

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

Happy Fall! It was so wonderful to see so many of you in San Antonio, TX for our firstever Genetics Summit. We hope you all had a good trip and made it safely back home.

This event served as an educational and networking opportunity for stakeholders from all sectors that MSRGN serves. Continuing education credits were provided for physicians, nurses, social workers and genetic counselors. Our State Teams also met to present to one another about their team projects, as well as share experiences and resources.

We hope those of you who attended were all able to fill out the evaluation form (the pink sheet!) to provide us with the valuable feedback we will need, moving forward in planning future events. But if you found it in your suitcase when you got home and forgot to turn it in, or lost it on the way to dinner, no worries- we are still accepting them! Please email Annette for assistance.

2018 Genetics Summit

We would like to thank our speakers and attendees for making this year's Genetic Summit a success. The sessions were filled with information from both a clinical and consumer perspective.



We would like to thank this year's Genetic Summit Sponsors: Biomarin, PerkinElmer, Prevention Genetics, Recordati Rare Disease, and Shire.



More Genetics Summit Photos On Facebook

For more photos from the 2018 Genetics Summit visit our Facebook page.







Genetics Summit 2018 San Antonio, TX

















MSRGN Survey

Calling all Parents, Family Members, Patients and Advocates, Please take our <u>survey!</u> Let us know what you would like to learn about Genetics on social media.



FOLLOW MSRGN ON TWITTER

MSRGN is now on Twitter. Please follow us <u>@GeneticMtnState</u>

JA. Thomas Imp

State Team Spotlight: New Mexico

New Mexico State Team has purchases two IPad's that are being used to conduct one-onone interviews to understand the needs, gaps in services, resources and barriers to care for families who have special needs children living in rural communities. The team also recently applied for HRSA grant to help fund telegenetics in the state.

Warm regards,

Kathryn Hassell, MD Co-Project Director

Janet Thomas, MD Co-Project Director

MSGRC staff contact information:

Kathryn Hassell, MD, Co-Project Director

Kathryn.Hassell@ucdenver.edu

Janet Thomas, MD, Co-Project Director

Janet.Thomas@ucdenver.edu

Annette Lara, Project Manager

alara@mountainstatesgenetics.org

Joyce Hooker, Community and Public Health Outreach Coordinator

dnjhooker@msn.com

Kristi Wees, Consumer Engagement Director & Social Media Coordinator

kwees@mountainstatesgenetics.org

Liza Creel, PhD, Evaluator

Liza.Creel@louisville.edu

Celia Kaye, MD, PhD, Genetics Services & Systems Consultant

Celia.Kaye@ucdenver.edu

THI staff contact information:

Ankit Sanghavi, Project Administrator

asanghavi@texashealthinstitute.org

Sherry Wilkie-Conway, Project Oversight

swilkie@texashealthinstitute.org

Stephanie Ondrias, Director of Events & Education

sondrias@texashealthinstitute.org

Website:
www.MountainStatesGenetics.org

Acknowledgement

This project is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of an award totaling \$600,000 with 0 percentage financed with non-governmental sources. The contents are those of the author and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. Government.

